
2/3/2024

SB 365

Written Only

Opponent

Ty Gorman

ty.Gorman@Sierraclub.Org

Sierra club Kansas representative

Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you so much for giving me time to
share my thoughts on SB 365 with you today. My name is Ty Gorman and I am a voter in Wyandotte
County. I am writing today to encourage the committee to vote no on SB365.

We need to increase access to voting for busy families, not limit it arbitrarily, as this bill is designed
to do.

I encourage you all to vote no of the passage of SB 365. Thank you.


